Vets News - February 2024

Trevor Bell Memorial Shield

March 22 is the closing date for KGC vet members to nominate for inclusion in the 2024 squad. Our new team manager does not have all previous players email addresses, and so it is important that you nominate on the orange sheet on the vets notice board in the downstairs foyer or contact Jim Cooper on 0438377792 or email him:

jamesmckenziecooper@gmail.com

NSWVGA Matchplay Championships

Entries are now open for this event to be held at Shoalhaven Heads from May 27 to 31. Visit nswvga.com.au for the entry form and conditions of play.

Myall Coast Week of Golf

This was held at Hawks Nest in early February. Several KGC vet members featured in the trophy stakes. Michele Campion was the ladies shield winner with 73 points. Walter Campion was the B grade winner for the 1st round of the shield with 38 points. Joe Zancolich came 4th in C grade with 34 points. Congratulations on your success.

5th Tuesday in April Event

The results from the January survey showed that the 2 person Ambrose format had a lot of approval. There was also support for the introduction of a 2BBB All Ways alternative. The 5th Tuesday in April (30th April) will see a Medley 2BBB Stableford (All Ways) event being trialled. Your feedback re this format will be most welcome.